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20th July 2023 
 

Year 4 intensive swimming lessons – 5th – 8th September 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
As Swimming is part of the national curriculum and an essential lifesaving skill, all children in Year 4 
will be having compulsory swimming lessons every day as soon as we return in September. 
The first lesson will be on Tuesday 6th September and the last lesson will be on Friday 8th September.  
During this week children do not need to wear a tie and will arrive back to school at the 
later time of 3.20pm.  
 
 

Each child must bring to school each day:  
• A clean towel. 
• Swimming trunks or a one piece swimming costume. 
• A large waterproof bag to put their clothes in while they swim. 
• Long hair will need to be tied back and covered by a swimming hat. 
• Please remove all jewellery, including stud earrings. 
• Goggles, if possible.  
 
There is no cost for these lessons. 
 
Your sincerely,  
 
 
Mrs P Barbour 
Year 4 Class Teacher 


